
 

 

 

FCC RF Exposure Training for 
Occupational Use Letter 

January 22nd, 2016 

AT4 wireless, S.A. 
Parque Tecnológico de Andalucía 
C/ Severo Ochoa, 2 
29590, Málaga, Spain 

RE: RF Exposure Training for Occupational Use Letter 

To whom it may concern: 

We Sepura plc, the undersigned, hereby affirm that the users of our equipment receive the 
appropriate training and education with regard to limiting their RF exposure, pursuant to 
Sections 2.1091 and 1.1310 of the FCC Rules. 

Sincerely, 

 

Steve Wood 
Verification Engineering Team Leader 


